

August 5, 2015

Lucy Dooley, Dawn Summers, Cindee Claycamp and Jewel Porter Woodland Public Schools 800 Second St. Woodland WA 98674

Dear, Lucy, Dawn, Cindee and Jewel,

On behalf of the Colvin Creek firefighters and our management staff at DNR, I want to express our sincerest thanks for the truly exceptional meals you provided to us.

As you know, our firefighters burn exceptional amounts of calories completing their work on the fire and count on hearty meals to keep them going. In addition to meeting the health needs of our crews, I can say from what I have heard from the crews is that you also cooked some of the finest food provided at a fire camp or any fine restaurant they've eaten at.

Thank you so much for taking such good care of our team, you couldn't be more appreciated. Sincerely,

Eric Wisch

Region Manager

Pacific Cascade Region